
Coming to church on a Sunday is such an important part of our week. A place where we can pray, learn from 
the Word and grow in our relationship with God. We recognise however, that if we are struggling with the 
things life throw at us, have questions to ask and discuss, or just want to dig a bit deeper into scripture, that 
Sunday church is not always the place to be able to do this? 
 
This is why we have Homegroups. Safe places where we can come in the week to share what is going on in 
our busy lives, pray and study. We can feel supported by our Homegroup family in hard times, and bless 
others with our support when they need it. I don’t know where I would be without our Homegroup. 
 
We currently have two groups, one which meets on a Monday lunchtime and one on a Tuesday evening. 
Those of you who have read your Mission Action Plan will see that we really want to start a third group this 
year, which we are praying about how best we can achieve this. 
 
If you are not a part of a group, please consider it. It could well transform your week!! 
 


